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JANUARY 11, 2024 FINAL CALL TO STATE
REPUBLICAN “PARTY”
SUMMARY: Political parties in Georgia must maintain their legal
status by filing mandatory registration updates with the State
Elections Division. A list of the 188-member governing body and
rules certified by the state chairperson, normally by signature, are
not on file for the State Republican “Party.” Corporate documents
of the acting, “non-member” Georgia Republican Party, Inc.,
bearing the names of three party officers, do not appear to meet
the standards of GA Election Law; only unsigned Rules of the GRP,
Inc. are filed.

By Law, the Georgia Secretary of State may only grant
compliant political parties the ability to submit a list of
candidates for emplacement on statewide ballots for primary
elections, including the March 12, 2024 Presidential Preference
Primary.

The Republican Party claims to defend Law and Order, yet there
are serious problems with the corporate entity conducting total
statewide control of our political party affairs. Compliance must
be met by January 11, 2024.
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2 Comments
David Cross on January 5, 2024 at 9:13 am

I agree that the corporation should be
eliminated and the party
documents Jled immediately. I’ve been

told that a Jx is simple. Let me know what I can do to

help.

Tammy Flowers on January 10, 2024
at 11:05 am

I agree as well. I don’t understand the willingness to
allow an
inappropriate situation to continue. I feel it leaves the

door open to us being cancelled at the last moment.

It makes me very leary.
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